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Sunday, January 22, 2023  
     8:45 am   Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am   Sunday School
  10:30 am    Worship 
              corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
   11:30 am   Children’s Church Volunteer 
                        Meeting (lunch provided)
    6:00 pm    Youth
 
Monday, January 23, 2023
   5:30 pm     Finance Meeting 

Wednesday, January 25, 2023
     5:30 pm    Dinner - Pizza (call
                         the church office to make your 
                         reservation or to cancel a 
                         standing reservation by Mon., 
                         Jan. 23rd) 
     6:15 pm    Adult Bible Study - Acts 2 : 41-47
     6:15 pm    Kids & Youth Activities
        
Thursday, January 26, 2023
       12:00 noon - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

Desserts -
Please consider bringing a dessert for a Wednesday 
evening meal.  Typically it takes about 3 desserts for 
the number of kids and adults in attendance each week. 
Just call the office (528-4738) and let us know which 
Wednesday works best for you.                          Thank you!
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This Week We Remember        
Tom Davis 

Tom came to Corbin in 1970 as a new graduate in 
Industrial Engineering to work for American Greetings. 
The pastor at his home church, First Baptist Church of 
Pascagoula, knew a minister in Corbin, John Dunaway, and 
after a visit with John Dunaway and John Bill Black in the 
motel when he and Donna first got to town, they decided to 
go to First Baptist of Corbin. 

Tom was active in church right from the start, helping out 
where needed and a faithful member of Phyllis Jones’s 
Sunday School Class. 
For several years he enjoyed playing on the First Baptist 
Church team in the church softball league. He was 
interested in all the activities of First Baptist. 
 
Tom began to tithe early on, and when the proposed family 
life center needed a funding drive, he was the chair and 
soon the church was ready to build. Through the years his 
faith kept growing and so did his responsibilities at First 
Baptist. He was a deacon and served on finance, personnel, 
and search committees among others. He taught Sunday 
School for many years and “his” class still thrives today. 
 
He was known as a fair minded, ethical, and strong leader 
both in church and work. He advanced to be the corporate 
vice president of manufacturing for American Greetings 
Corporation. Tom served on the Baptist Health state and 
local hospital board for over 20 years, as well as other local 
and state boards. He coached Little League and enjoyed 
watching all his kids play sports. His wife and four children 
knew him to be loving, dependable, and although serious-
minded, he had a good sense of humor. He wanted his 
children to grow up strong, educated, and happy and did all 
he could to ensure that.                           Donna Davis www.corbin.org

 
 



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Jeremiah Banks
			   325-301-8311
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		   Todd Tremaine
			    606-312-2327

  
January 15, 2023 Offering Summary
Budget Offerings				    $         7,219.00	
YTD Budget Offerings:			   $    155,633.40
YTD Budget Goal:				   $    160,032.00
Loose Change Offering for January    $               70.03
Loose Change received in January will be used for the
White Flag Ministry.

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Third Sunday after Epiphany
January 22, 2023

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 27 : 1, 4-9; 1 Corinthians 1 : 10-18

Matthew 4 : 12-23

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
The Summons

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“The Wisdom of Immediacy “

Kids and Youth In Action - 
3rd-5th Grade Quarterly Class- During service Sunday: 
Jan. 22nd & 29th; Feb. 19th & 26th 

Our kids are growing up! As they do, we want to im-
merse them not only in a community that loves them, 
but in the story of a God who loves them, cares for them, 
and longs to invite them to join in continuing to write 
that story today! 
 
As a part of our efforts to continue to immerse our kids 
in this story, we are starting a quarterly class for our 
3rd-5th graders to help them dive deeper into the sto-
ries of God and ask some important questions regarding 
their own responses to a life of faith. In particular, this 
quarter we will cover how to read the Bible (January 22 
& 29) and the story of the Bible (Feb. 19 & 26) in greater 
depth.

Children’s Ministry Volunteers - 
Children’s Volunteer Meeting- Sun, Jan. 22nd 
Attention all children’s ministry volunteers! We will be 
having a volunteer training IMMEDIATELY following 
service this coming Sunday in the Fellowship Hall. 
We will celebrate all of what God did over the past year 
and discuss the upcoming Spring and Summer. Lunch 
will be provided. Come hungry. Come ready to pray for 
and connect about how we can continue to inspire a 
love for God and God’s great big story in our kids!

Join us for Wednesday nights Bible Study! Come in time 
for a meal at 5:30 pm (contact church office for reserva-
tion 528-4738) or show up at 6:15 pm in the Fellowship 
Hall as we discuss the book of Acts.  This week we will 
be discussing Acts 2 : 41-47.  Hope to see you there!

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, January 22, 2023 are  
placed in memory of BILL & RUBY COBB and

TOM MOORE & PEGGY COBB MOORE  
by

Kellie Moore Steely and Kristi Moore Whitehead
___________________    

                                                                         

Sincere sympathy extended to the family, friends and 
FBC members in the passing of Helen Carpenter

________________________

A gift has been given to the Children & Youth Fund in honor of 
Jermiah Banks 

by
Gary Banks


